
 
Investing Now for 
Newton’s Future 

Mayor Ruthanne Fuller and Newton Parks, 
Recreation & Culture Department present the 

Accessibility Improvements project at “The Cove” 

 

 

Community Development Block Grant funds secured to improve 
accessibility to portions of the Marty Sender trail at “The Cove”, 
an exciting opportunity to bring accessibility along the natural 
beauty of this public open space along the Charles River. 
For information please contact us at:  

Parks@newtonma.gov 

 or call us at: (617) 796-1500 

or visit our website at: https://www.newtonma.gov/government/parks-recreation-culture 

 

If you're interested in receiving routine email updates regarding this project, please email at: 
Parks@newtonma.gov 
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